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Welcome Back! 
The weather wasn’t kind to us, but I hope you all had a lovely break. It is very exciting to welcome 
you all back, with your children in their lovely new uniforms, with our new name and logo. We are 
now Lime Academy Parnwell, part of the Lime Trust. I am looking forward to working with you all as 
the school develops and grows. 
 
New staff 
We are pleased to welcome some new members to our team. Mrs Storey will be teaching 4RS, 
Miss Barnes will be teaching 3AB and Mr Simpson will be teaching 3/4DS. They are all highly 
skilled teachers and are exciting additions to the Parnwell team.  
We also welcome Miss McCartney. She is our new Deputy Headteacher. She will be teaching 
across the school and leading Teaching and Learning. 
Miss Williams is joining us as a student teacher and will be working with Miss Taylor in 1JT. We are 
very pleased to support her in this exciting part of her career. 
 
Do you want to speak to a member of staff? 
Your child’s class teacher should always be the first person you speak to. You can speak to them 
first thing in the morning, or at the end of the school day briefly. If you would like to speak to them 
for longer, contact the office and make an appointment to see them. 
Mrs Guest and Miss Wade are available for parents on the the playground every morning. They are 
happy to chat about anything. They are here to support you in any way they can. 
Miss McCartney will be on the playground on a Tuesday and Thursday, before and after school, 
should you wish to talk to her. I am also going to be on the playground, available for parents on a 
Monday and Friday, before and after school. 
 
Parent Mail… 
 
Uniform and PE kit… 
 
Remember to hear your child read… (Jane T) 
 
 
 
 


